
 
 

DUDLEY BOARD OF ASSESSORS 71 WEST MAIN STREET, DUDLEY, MA 01571 

 
 
DATE: November 13, 2020 
 
TO:         ASSESSORS 
 
FROM:         LISA L. BERG, PRINCIPAL ASSESSOR 
 
RE:                 NOVEMBER 13, 2020 EXECUTIVE MEETING AGENDA 
 
WHERE:       ROOM 321A 

                

 Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting 
Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, this meeting of the Dudley Board of Selectmen will be conducted in total or in part via 
remote participation.  Specific information and the general guidelines for remote participation by members of the 
public and/or parties with a right and/or requirement to attend this meeting can be found on the Town’s website, at 
dudleyma.gov.  For this meeting, members of the public who wish to watch the meeting may do so in the following 
manner:  via Facebook Live and/or posted link at dudleyma.gov following the meeting.   No in-person attendance of 
members of the public will be permitted, but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately 
access the proceedings in real time, via technological means.  
 

A Roll Call Vote is Required for all votes taken under this order 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

1. Call to Order.   
 
2.   Statement of the Chairman: 
 
Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, 
G.L.c.30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order concerning imposition on strict limitations on the 
number of people that may gather in one place, meetings in the Town of Dudley are being conducted via remote 
participation to the greatest extent possible.  No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, 
but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings as provided for in the 
Order. 
 
And, further, the chair reminds the board and committees that any meeting where remote participation is utilized 
pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, 
G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order must be posted, conducted and coordinated through 
the Town Administrator.  All meetings must include the taking of roll call votes, and, as always, detailed minutes 
must be taken. 
 
 
3.   Review and vote on all real estate exemptions.  There are 2 veteran applications and 1 senior citizen 
application.  All applications meet the statutory requirements. 
 
4. Roll call vote on exemptions and to adjourn.         

                 
                            


